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A quick update re: Kelley & Carmichiel Smithsonian Garden submission:  
We met last week and we are rolling.  Cheryl is working on a nice, charming map of the 
property, noting garden features and areas.  Harriet is taking lots of photos per season, 
including photos of the areas that are noted on the map.   I met with Arla and Steve and will 
write the garden history-story part of the submission.   
The name of the garden is Bide-a-Wee.   
We want to have info gathered by the end of the summer.  We have a google drive set up for a 
pool of photos so we can choose what to submit to the Smithsonian and use for a photo book 
for Steve and Arla when we finish... 
 
Please let us know if you have questions...  Cheryl is our leader! 
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